
GA-SEGONYANA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY 

ERRATUM 

 

CORRECTION OF THE REMUNERATION PACKAGE OF THE POST ADVERTISED IN THE KATHU GAZETTE  

ON 13 SEPTEMBER 2024. 

Please take note that remuneration package of the Position of Fleet and Workshop Manager was 

wrongly advertised in the Kathu Gazette dated 13 September 2024.   

Below is the correct remuneration package: 

T15 (R551 786.28 – R716 254.75)per Annum 

We would like to thank you in advance and apologize for any inconvenience caused in this regard. 

Enquiries : Director Corporate Services : Mr Clifford Pule 053 712 9301 

 

  


